
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Erica Armstrongearmstrong@lexington1.net
CC: Ann O Cainaocain@lexington1.net

Date: 9/15/2017 11:06:33 AM
Subject: Re: Veteran's Day Program at Gilbert High School

​Thanks very much. We're looking forward to it.


From: Erica Armstrong 
Sent: Friday, September 15, 2017 9:26 AM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Cc: Ann O Cain
 
Subject: Veteran's Day Program at Gilbert High School 
 
Good morning! 

Please let Lieutenant Governor Bryant know we are very honored that he is willing to come speak to our students here at Gilbert High 
School as we celebrate and honor Veteran's on November 10, 2017. Our program will begin about 8:30 AM so if he could plan to arrive 
about 8:00 AM I will have students to greet him and escort him to the gymnasium. We will have musical selection and readings as well 
as his talk. Let him know he is free to speak as long as he likes:) If you could send me a bio to include in the program that would be 
great!

Gilbert High School is located at 840 Main Street in Gilbert, SC. If you enter the "main" driveway beside the school sign, which is on 
Main Street, you will find visitor's parking near the main entrance. As you enter the building the Main Office is on the left where you will 
sign in, etc. Please make sure everyone has their driver's licenses as they will have to be scanned into the system as a visitor.

Again, thank you both so much for giving your time to help our students understand more about our country and honor our Veteran's. 
We are thrilled Mr. Bryant will be able to join us!

Thanks again,

Erica

Erica T. Armstrong

Math Teacher
Student Council Adviser
2015-2016 GHS Teacher of the Year

Gilbert High School
840 Main Street
Gilbert, SC 29054

(803) 821-1900 - Main Office
(803) 821-1943 - Classroom Phone (9:40 - 11:00AM)
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